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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTICE 

 
PCN 2010-05 
June 23, 2010 

 
 
Product:  HVC Series High Voltage Thick Film Chip Resistors. 
 
Change From: For some package sizes and resistance values, individual components were 

marked on the top side with the resistance value. 
    
Change To:  There is no part marking, regardless of package size or resistance value. 
 
Explanation: This action has been taken in order to be consistent for all parts in the series.  

In the past these parts were supplied in some package sizes and resistance 
values without marking.  To avoid confusion and maintain consistency for 
the product series, all new product manufactured after June 23, 2010 will 
not be marked. 

 
Effective Date:  June 23, 2010. 
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